Lemont, Stephen

From: Diane Hunter <dhunter@miamination.com>

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 9:53 AM

To: Lemont, Stephen

Subject: RE: Section 106 Consultation Letter for US Army Request
Attachments: NRC Enclosure 2 - Tribal Response Form - Miami Tribe.pdf

Dear Mr. Lemont:

Aya, kikwehsitoole. My name is Diane Hunter, and | am the Acting Tribal Historic Preservation Officer for the
Federally Recognized Miami Tribe of Oklahoma. In this capacity, | am the Miami Tribe’s point of contact for all
Section 106 issues.

In reference to the above-mentioned project, the Miami Tribe is not currently aware of existing
documentation directly linking a specific Miami cultural or historic site to the site. However, as this site

is within the aboriginal homelands of the Miami Tribe, should any human remains or Native American cultural
items falling under the Native American Graves Protection and Repatriation Act (NAGPRA) or archaeological
evidence be discovered during any phase of this project, the Miami Tribe requests immediate consultation
with the entity of jurisdiction for the location of discovery.

The Miami Tribe offers no objection to the proposed project at this time. However, should human remains
and/or cultural objects be discovered, regardless of initial determination as to site dating or cultural affiliation,
please contact me at 918-541-8966, by email at dhunter@miamination.com, or by mail at the address listed
below to initiate consultation.

The Miami Tribe accepts the invitation to serve as a consulting party to this project. In my capacity as Tribal
Historic Preservation Officer | am the point of contact for consultation. The completed Tribal Response form is
attached.

Sincerely,

Diane Hunter
Acting Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Miami Tribe of Oklahoma

P.O. Box 1326



Miami, OK 74355

dhunter@miamination.com
918-541-8966




3’ USNRC

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

Protecting People and the Environment

Tribal Response Form — Cultural Resource Considerations

Project Name: Proposed Termination under Restricted Conditions of NRC Materials
License SUB-1435 for the Depleted Uranium Impact Area at Jefferson Proving Ground in
Southeastern Indiana

Tribal Department you represent:
Cultural Resources D Other

Response to this request for consultation:

D Thank you for the project information; however, the Tribe does not wish to consult on this
proposed project.

The Tribe does not have a comment or concern at this time, although we request to be updated
regarding this project.

@ The Tribe wishes to consult on this project. Please contact the Tribe to further discuss our
interests.

12 - 14 - 2015
Signature of individual completing form Date
Diane Hunter, Acting Tri ric Presery y Officet Miami Tribe of Oklahoma
Name and Title Name of Tribe

If interested in consultation or being updated regarding this project, please indicate below who should be
contacted.

Name (please print): Diane Hur

Phone Number*: 918-541-8

E-mail address*:

Fax Number*:
If interested in being updated about this project, your preferred method of notification would be:

D Letter E E-mail D Phone

*May be subject to public disclosure

Return to:
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Stephen Lemont
Mail Stop: TWFN 4 B 16
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Enclosure 2
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